From:
To:
Cc: Site Allocations Plan

Subject: PDE02032_Coach Road Allotment
Date: 12 November 2015 09:23:41
Attachments: Allocation No 1113 (HG2 6).docx

Dear Mr Firth.

Thank you for your submission. As it is a representation on the Site Allocations Plan I'm forwarding it to sap@leeds.gov.uk for it to be recorded as such. You will be kept informed of progress with the plan.

Regards,

Lois Pickering Team Leader Local Plans West Forward Planning & Implementation Leeds City Council

Tel:

From: Brian Firth

Sent: 10 November 2015 12:59

To: Pickering, Lois

Subject: Coach Road Allotment

Hi Lois,

Further to our conversation at the Guiseley Methodist Church open day, I have sent you a copy of a letter that

I have submitted to the Forward Planning & Implementation Department. (I have not sent a copy of the photo)

If you have any questions or would prefer it in a different format please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Brian Firth

Nominate now for the Child Friendly Leeds awards 2016! Help us celebrate those people and places making Leeds a child friendly city. Visit http://www.childfriendlyleeds.wordpress.com/awards